Dear Incoming First Grade Parents,

In order to make your lives easier and ours, and for consistency and cost effectiveness, the first grade teachers have done the shopping and purchasing of the supplies your child will need for the 2022 - 2023 school year. We are asking for a donation of \$60 to cover these costs. If you choose not to donate, below is a list of the suggested supplies to purchase. Items should be new and brand specific.

Crayola Crayons (24 count) 3 boxes

Elmer's Gluesticks (6) .74 ounces

Ticonderoga Pencils 72 count

3 Magic Rub Erasers

Fiskar Scissors (child size)

1 Plastic Sterilite Pencil Box (8 3/8 x 5 5/8)

Highlighters 4 Assorted colors (pink, green, yellow, and blue)

1 Box of Crayola Markers (8 count)

1 Box of Crayola Colored Pencils (12 count)

10 Expo Dry Erase Markers (thin, black)

3 Packs of Kirkland Baby Wipes

3 Large Rectangular Boxes of Kleenex

1 box Scotch Magic Tape refill roll

1 ream white copy paper

Donations may be made at the meet and greet, or on the first day of school. Checks are made out to Silver Oak.

Sincerely,

The First Grade Teachers

1st Grade Meet and Greet

Tuesday, August 16, 2022 from 1:00-2:00 (drop in at any time for a quick meeting)

Come meet your 1^{st} grade teacher before the first day of school. Class lists will be posted outside of E1, E6 and F2.